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Coach’s Corner – Christmas is nearly here! 

 
Good afternoon friends and families of MCS, 
 
Christmas is nearly here! This week, it was so nice to see our students 
perform their Christmas performance for our school concert. I look forward to 
sharing the video with you. 
 
Keep an eye out next week for instructions on how you can access the video. 

Special thank you to Ms. Kroezen, teachers, and students for their hard work on our 
Christmas performance.   
 

Blessings, 
 
Mr. Martin 
 

 
 

Getting ready for our Virtual Christmas Concert 
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Notable announcements: December 
 
16                   Virtual Christmas Concert  
 
17                  Noon Dismissal (Christmas Break begins). 
                         No afterschool care 
 
20-31              Christmas Break 
 
January 3rd----School Resumes 
 
 

 
 

   
 Art class in Grade 3 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Crazy Christmas Day ………………. December 17th 

 

 
 

 Thank you for reading the Connector!  

 Virtual Wednesday Chapel  
This Week:  Mr. Danielson- Bible teacher 

 
 

Next Week- Pastor Randy Harris 

 


